
 

 

July 8, 2025 

 

Canada Company: Many Ways to Serve 
CIBC Square, Tower One 
81 Bay Street, Suite 3800 
Toronto, ON  M5J 0E7 
 
 

Dear Mr. Goldring, 

I would like to express my deepest appreciation for your donation of $45,000.00 to Support Our Troops 

National Summer Camp Program.  More than 100,000 talented and dedicated military members serve 

Canada and Canadians each and every day. There is no higher priority than to stand up and defend our 

nation. Our brave and dedicated Canadian Armed Forces members are always there for us. They serve 

our country every day of the year, and are at the ready regardless of the circumstances. They are a 

talented and dedicated team protecting Canada and its citizens.  

 

The weight of military service can take a toll on those in uniform, and by extension their home lives. 

Absence, relocation and risk are hallmarks of military life. Support Our Troops helps members of the 

Canadian Armed Forces community and their families overcome some of these extraordinary challenges.    

   

We appreciate your dedication and commitment to supporting these honourable women and men. Your 

gift will provide financial support and assistance to Canadian Armed Forces members, Veterans and their 

respective families.  Various grants and programs are available to support military members and their 

families facing unique challenges caused by military service.  

 

Once again, please accept my heartfelt thanks for your support.  

 

With sincere thanks, 

 

 

 

 
Laurie Ogilvie 
Senior Vice-President of Military Family Services 
Canadian Forces Morale and Welfare Services 
 

 

Canada Company 


